

2021-04-19 CVC Meeting Minutes

Attendees

1. [Lincoln Lavoie](#)
2. [Olivier Smith](#)

Outstanding Action Item

Task report

Looking good, no incomplete tasks.

Agenda

- Task report
- [2021 Release Planning](#)
- [Results Formats](#)
- [Any other business](#)

Meeting Minutes

2021 Release Planning

- [Anuket Assured Re-Launch Release Plan](#)
- Badge input from Anuket Marketing Working Group: <https://wiki.anuket.io/display/HOME/Meeting+041621>
 - [Jim Baker](#) was able to attend the meeting and helped to provide some color to the minutes listed above.
 - At a high level, the feeling was to develop 2 graphical marks (i.e. what can be included in documentation) as Infrastructure or Workload, where those "link" to a pages that list the SUTs with the badge. Those pages can divide the SUTs into clear groups, such as Could Native or VM based, and could show additional attributes for each, such as the ONAP compliance / life-cycle or the Anuket Interop.
 - A good next step would be to "mock up" the listing pages for Infra and Workload, to show how the categories would list out.
- Results submission process
 - [Lincoln Lavoie](#) and [Jim Baker](#) met with [Trevor Bramwell](#) to review how the process would work in Gitlab
 - [Trevor Bramwell](#) is going to work on setting up the group and repo on Gitlab, so these are named in a way the LF has ownership, etc.
 - [Lincoln Lavoie](#) will start documenting the results access /submission process, for how things will work, and we can start to develop the CI scripts and review setting in Gitlab.

Results Formats

- [Test Results Information Model](#)
- Made a lot of updates to the above link. Group needs to continue this process offline and we'll review again next meeting.

Any other business

- Next Meeting, Monday, April 26